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January 27, 2021 
 
Dear Royals, 
 
We hope your Semester 1 wrap up has gone well. 
 
Students are asked to please return any school resources (ie textbooks, novels, instruments, 
uniforms, equipment) loaned out during Semester 1. 
 
As well, all graduating students or students not returning to Ancaster High Semester 2 to return 
their ipads, cubes and cords. 
 
Drop bins will be set up in the East Wing front foyer Thursday, January 28, Friday, January 29 
and Monday, February 1 from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm.  Please ensure the items you are returning 
are placed in plastic bags labelled with your student name as well as your teacher’s name.  
We ask that a separate bag is used for each teacher.   
 
Remember to follow all Public Health protocols when you arrive including social/physical 
distancing and the wearing of masks. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this request and best of luck to all in Semester 2. 
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